
Antitrust Law Compliance Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Antitrust Law Compliance Update 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

As part of our ongoing commitment to compliance with antitrust laws, we are providing this 

update to ensure that all employees understand the importance of adhering to these regulations in 

our daily operations. 

Recent developments in antitrust law have emphasized the need for vigilance in our business 

practices. It is crucial that we avoid any actions that may be perceived as anti-competitive, 

including but not limited to: 

• Price fixing or collusion with competitors 

• Market allocation agreements 

• Bid rigging 

• Unfair trade practices 

We encourage all employees to review our updated compliance policies available on the intranet. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to the compliance department if you have any questions or 

need further clarification on any aspect of antitrust regulations. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Together, we can maintain a fair and 

competitive market. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company] 


